Lorna Price

From: Lorna Price

Sent: Tuesday, 13 February 2018 2:23 p.m.
To: Lorna Price

Subject: FW: re Manawanui visit

From: ron morgan [mailto:morganzap@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, 7 February 2018 12:59 p.m.

To: Kirstin Richmond; Allan Tiplady

Subject: re Manawanui visit

Congratulation on setting up and organising such a memorable visit . All involved valued and appreciated
the activities and the fitting tribute shown by the local community. Well done and thank you.
Ron Morgan




